
BEFORE THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20554 

Media Bureau, Video Division 
 
In re:  Low Power Television Application of: KHQ, Incorporated 
                                                                            Call Sign: K17OC-D 
                                                                            Facility Id No: 34536  
                                                                            Coeur D’Alene, ID. 
                                                                            Channel: 17 
                                                                            File No.: 0000068639  
 

Request for Extension of Time to Resolve Interference 
 
KHQ, Incorporated (“KHQ”) is currently the licensee of Digital TV Translator K18DT-D, 
Coeur D’Alene, Idaho.  The station must relocate to a  different channel as part of the 
Commission’s broadcast repack process to allow full-service television station KSPS-TV to 
move to Channel 18 by mid-August. 
 
The stations in the Spokane, Western Washington, Northern Idaho area have coordinated 
the repack process through SBE Chapter 21.  The plan calls for KHQ’s station to move to 
channel 17 by early summer, and for KWSU-TV, Pullman, WA, to have vacated channel 17 
for channel 33 before now.  See, KWSU-TV’s construction permit granted 10/09/2018 (File 
number 0000050440, for Facility ID 71024).  However, KWSU-TV has not yet cleared 
channel 17, which results in the level of interference noted in the Commission’s 
interference letter of April 24, 2019 (Reference # 1800E3-RLG).  KHQ believes that once 
channel 17 has been vacated, engineering adjustments can cure the interference to 
K46HZ-D in Bonners Ferry, ID. 
 
KHQ is working closely with its consulting engineers at Cohen, Dippell and Everist, P.C. 
and with SBE, Chapter 21 to solve the problem, but will need some additional time.  
Accordingly, KHQ respectfully requests an extension of an additional 30 Days to amend 
its application (until June 24, 2019). 
 
Grant of this extension will allow the stations in the Western Washington and Northern 
Idaho region to proceed in an orderly fashion to comply with the Commission’s repack 
process without causing loss of broadcast service to the public. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
David H. Pawlik 
Counsel to KHQ, Incorporated 
 
cc: by email to Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Chief 


